
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 21st January, 2021 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001. 
Scrip Code: 501370 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Newspaper Publication pertaining to Meeting of Board of Directors. 
 
With reference to the captioned subject and in accordance with Regulation 47 of Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
kindly find enclosed herewith a copy of the publication made in Free Press Journal Newspaper 
in English language and Navshakti Newspaper in Marathi language as on 21st January, 2021 
pertaining to notice of the Board Meeting which has been scheduled to be held on Thursday, 
28th January, 2021 at 06:00 p.m. for considering financial results. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
  
___________ 
Kajal Sudani 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: ACS 45271 
 
Encl: a/a 
  



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


